BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Department of Engineering 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046
Tim Bryan, P.E., County Engineer Office (601) 790-2525 FAX (601) 859-3430

MEMORANDUM

September 30, 2020

To: Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District |
Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District Il
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District 111
Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV
Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

From: Tim Bryan, P.E., PTOE
County Engineer

Re:  Request to repave the Railroad Crossing on Green Acres Drive in Canton, MS

On behalf of the City of Canton, the Engineering Department is requesting authorization for the Road
Department to repave the approaches of the railroad tracks on Green Acres Drive for a cost not to exceed
$3000.00. This crossing is scheduled to be replaced by the railroad in the coming weeks and will require new
approaches to tie the existing road into the new crossing.
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